



May 3, 2011

Mr. Willie Jolley P.O. Box 55459 Washington, DC 20040

Dear Mr. Jolley:

Thank you for enhancing our First Report Rally for the YMCA of Metropolitan Washington's 2011 Building Bridges Campaign. Your motivational remarks were poignant, timely and extremely energizing. Every time I hear you speak, I am reminded of why you are "The Jolley-Good Guru of Acclaimed Speakers!"

I especially want to thank you for your willingness to provide on-site discounts and purchasing incentives. Many attendees have shared how your books, tapes and audio clips have positively impacted their perspective and renewed their sense of self.

For many years you have partnered with the YMCA of Metropolitan Washington to foster the spiritual, mental and physical development of individuals, families and communities according to the ideals of inclusiveness, equality and mutual respect for all.

Thank you for helping the YMCA of Metropolitan Washington remain committed to strengthening communities in the areas of youth development, healthy living, and social responsibility. We appreciate your generosity and look forward to working with you again in the near future.

Sincerely,

Angle L. Reese-Hawkins

President & CEO

YMCA of Metropolitan Washington Association Services Office Be Good, Do Good, Feel Good

1112 16th Street NW, Suite 720, Washington, DC 20036 P 202-232-6700 F 202-797-4486 www.ymcadc.org